
Dear parents, 

This week we have had a large number of visitors in 

school: PCSO’s, NSPCC volunteers, student teachers and 

church school headteachers.  They have all commented 

on the school atmosphere and environment and how po-

lite and hard working the children are so I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank everyone who works   

within the school for their hard work and to the children 

for being such superstars!   

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen, Millie, and her  attendants will be  

holding an Easter egg raffle on Thursday 28th March.  

All proceeds will go to Cancer  Research.  Any donations 

of chocolate eggs or bunnies would be most gratefully 

received.  Tickets will be available at 

morning break from 18th March.   

 

Red Noses 

We have now sold out of our red noses and 

have raised a fantastic £250 for comic    

relief. 

 

Maths Evening 

School will be hosting a Maths evening for parents on 

Tuesday 30th April.  Each class will share how they 

teach calculation and how you can support at home.  Each 

class workshop will be run  twice between 4pm and 5pm 

so parents can attend  more than one session.  Presenta-

tions and supporting booklets will be shared with all    

parents.  Further information will be sent our shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

Netball 

Well done to our Y5/6 Netball team for their energy, 

enthusiasm and positive attitude at Monday’s           

tournament.   

 

PSCO Assembly 

On Tuesday, we welcomed Sue and Michelle, our local 

PSCO’s.  They worked with both Key Stages, delivering a 

talk on respect in our local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y1 Class Assembly - 22nd March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

Easter Egg Raffle - 28th March 

PTA Mother’s Day Present Room—29th March 

Easter Service - 29th March 2pm 

Y6 residential - 1st-5th April 

Reception Trip - 1st April 

Y4 residential meeting - 1st April 5pm 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

Maths workshop for parents - Tues 30th April 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 15th March 2019 



E-Safety 

Thank you to the parents who came to our NSPCC e-

safety workshop.  We have left some booklets in our 

entrance hall.  One of the key pages is shown below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O2 Guru’s will assist in setting up safety restrictions on 

phones and devices and you can make an appointment by 

visiting https://guru.secure.force.com/

O2DeskStoreLocator  

York Residential 

There will be a meeting for parents on Monday 1st April 

at 5pm.  Copies of the presentation will be made  

available for those who are unable to attend.  If you 

have any questions about the trip please speak to Mrs 

McLean. 
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NSPCC Fundraising  

In Monday’s assembly we welcomed back Karen who told us we 

had raised an astonishing £1,107.20! 

“Thank you so much for welcoming me back to your lovely 

school. The children were all so fantastic and polite and what 

an amazing amount you all raised. The final figure raised was a 

massive £1,107.20, a truly wonderful and incredible effort 

from everyone.” 

 

 

 

 



Brereton Preschool Bingo 

Come along and support Brereton Preschool on their 

family bingo night on Thursday 28th March at 18:00 
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